

## PENOBSCOT OFF-ROAD RIDERS NEWSLETTER OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 2007

The last meeting for this season was held on October 18, 2007 at the Community Progress Club on the Mohawk road in South Lincoln. We had a great season for our club!

We did an ATV Safety course, two club rides, hosted an ATV Maine meeting, took part in a Poker run with the Dwinal Pond Club, rode in 3 parades, opened a brand new trail, repaired bridges on trails, and ended with a BBQ. We have been busy!

Thanks to everyone that participated in events, worked to get supporters for our club, helped with trail work, decorated a float for parades, and prepared food for events. We couldn't have accomplished anything without you. We thanked our business supporters, landowners and the ladies of the Community Progress Club at the year end BBQ.

We did alot this season and could do even more with your help next year. We are starting a club house committee and need at least 3 more volunteers to help get it going. Please call: Henry Carey at 732-3953 if interested.

If you would like to see pictures of the end of season BBQ, courtesy of Lee Rand, and other various pictures of this season, go to this website- http://www.lincolnmaine.us/atv\_snowmobile.html.

See you in the spring for our first meeting in March or April, weather permitting. Have a great winter and a wonderful holiday season! If you snowmobile, keep it safe.

Your secretary, Diana Carey